
To: 'mbelcher@sentrymgt.com'[mbelcher@sentrymgt.com]
From: Kenneth Lewis
Sent: Tue 2/8/2011 9:45:42 AM
Importance: Normal
Sensitivity: None
Subject: KR Storm Drain Status Update

Marlene,

 

Last week, as promised, I received an e-mail status update from Mr. Don Lunko with 
Lennar Homes.  He indicates that the discussion has now made it to corporate 
headquarters, who asked him for additional information which he immediately provided.  
He also promises to keep pushing for an answer from them.

 

Although my reply of thanks for his efforts and my offer of assistance did not include any 
timeframes for and/or expected actions, I do expect to hear from him again within the 
next two weeks.  If not, I will contact him to find out the status and to discuss my/our 
next move toward resolution.

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at your earliest 
convenience,

 

 

Ken Lewis, P.E.

Sr. Professional Engineer

Altamonte Springs Service Center

St. Johns River Water Management District

 


